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September 27, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
  

This year we will continue the Perfect Attendance Tuesday (P.A.T.) initiative for our K 
through 8 students.  As leaders in the district, it is the expectation that all students come to school 
everyday, on time, dressed in an appropriate school uniform.  

 
 
Fell students that maintain this high level of excellence each month, will be honored as 

follows:  
● Recognized during our morning announcements,  
● He/she will earn a free “Dress Down P.A.T. Tuesday” listed on the monthly school 

calendar. 
 
 

If your child receives this special recognition, his/her classroom teacher will notify you prior 
to the monthly dress down date with a letter of recognition.  We look forward to having 100% 
compliance and all of our students earning their P.A.T. honor each month this school year.   

 
 
 

        Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Mr. Omahr Ashe, Principal 
 


